
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to express my keen interest in the Hebrew Linguistic QC of Full Motion Entertainment Video 

position. With a solid background in subtitle translation and quality assurance since 2016, a genuine 

passion for movies and television, a deep appreciation for linguistics, and a meticulous eye for detail, I 

am confident in my ability to contribute effectively to your team.  

Over the past six years, I have honed my skills in ensuring the accuracy and fluency of subtitles for 

various content, including movies and television shows, as well as metadata and movie and episodic 

descriptions. My commitment to linguistic precision, coupled with my enthusiasm for the entertainment 

industry, has not only made me proficient in identifying and rectifying errors but has also fueled my 

dedication to delivering high-quality content. I take pride in my work and understand the pivotal role 

that accurate subtitles play in enhancing the viewer's experience.  

I am eager to bring my unique set of skills and passion for linguistic precision to your team. Working with 

you would not only be a career opportunity for me but also a chance to contribute to the seamless 

delivery of captivating content to Israeli audiences everywhere.  

 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to discussing how my skills align with your 

team's needs in more detail.  

Sincerely, Tal Lurya 


